KODAK

KODAK STAMPCLUB

Member Charles Fairweather sent
Dave Hill a cover available in 1980
from the Middlesex  Philatelic
Federation Convention, part of which
is illustrated here, showing a logo of
the Kodak Stamp Club. The Kodak
Stamp Club seem to acknowledge that
Kodak's used the perfin 'K' by using it
in their logo.






